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WELCOME 
by Maggie 

A big thank you to everyone who came to our Summer Fete
earlier  this  month.   What a  wonderful  afternoon it  was and it  
was so lovely to see so many relatives present and past  coming
along.   A massive thank you to the activit ies  team, volunteers 
and all  those who worked behind the scenes to make the day such
a success.  We raised just  over £1000 on the day which is  
marvellous.  Some of  this  wil l  go towards a Panto or similar
special  entertainment for Christmas which the residents have
requested.   If  you have any suggestions then do let  us know.

Our f irst  trip out  this  summer wil l  be to Wicksteed Park with a
much-anticipated train ride included as well  as  a  historical  chat
by the staff  at  the Park I  am sure i t  wil l  be a  lovely day.   

As Autumn will  upon us soon we wil l  be embarking on our 
major investment project  for the year.   This  wil l  be a  full
renovation of  the residents toilet  in the New House -  there wil l  be
some disruption but  we wil l  keep residents and yourselves
informed as we progress.  
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ACTIVITIES UPDATE
 Our wonderful residents put in so much effort creating their handmade items and it truly
showed - everything was made with care and creativity.

We were also delighted to welcome back our Deputy Mayor, Gemma, who joined us for one of
our relax and massage sessions.  Gemma commented on how lovely the experience was and
how it was a brilliant way to bring calm & comfort to our residents.

The residents are currently enjoying board games such as Ludo, Draughts & Connect 4 with the
newest hit being Scrabble - this really makes us think.

 

 

RESIDENT NEWS
We continue to see resident

families use the company vehicles
for outings which they very much 

enjoy.
We ask that a contribution of £5 
is made towards to the running 

costs when used for outings - 
this does not include any use for

essential appointments
 

HAPPY RETIREMENT & WELCOME!

This month we said goodbye and happy
retirement to Cath who left after 18 years of

devoted service.

We welcomed Heather to the Care Team who
joins us on our day shift.


